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2023 NUSENDA CREDIT UNION STATE BASKETBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS 

OFFICIAL TICKETING AND STREAMING SITES 
 
ALBUQUERQUE, N.M. –  The New Mexico Activities Association would like to remind spectators 
that tickets for the 2023 Nusenda Credit Union State Basketball Championships can ONLY be 
purchased via one of two websites.  These are websites operated by GoFan and the University of 
New Mexico.   
 
NMAA authorized tickets for games at the Rio Rancho Events Center and Bernalillo HS are only 
available via GoFan at the following link: 

 
https://gofan.co/app/school/NMAA  

 
NMAA authorized tickets for games at The Pit (UNM) can only be purchased directly from the 
University of New Mexico’s “Ticket Central” site at the following link: 

 
https://golobos.evenue.net/cgi-bin/ncommerce3/SEGetEventList?groupCode=NMAA&linkID=unm-
athletics&shopperContext=&caller=&appCode=  

 
Prices for these tickets are listed below:   
 

• Students (K-12); Seniors (65+); Military - $5* 

• Adult - $10* 

• Chairback (UNM Only) - $15* 
 

*these prices do not include an additional transaction fee applied by GoFan or UNM.   
 
Tickets being advertised at prices higher than those listed above or via any website other than 
GoFan/UNM have not been authorized for sale by the NMAA.  Please be aware as this may be an 
attempt to obtain personal information or fraudulently charge your bank/credit card accounts.     
 
On a similar note, online broadcasts of the 2023 Nusenda Credit Union State Basketball 
Championships are ONLY available via the NFHS Network.  The website for these broadcasts is 
listed below: 

 
www.nfhsnetwork.com 

 
Subscriptions to watch live broadcasts on the NFHS Network are available for $10.99 plus tax and 
provide access to all 70 games that will be played this week.   

 
For additional information pertaining to this release, please contact Dusty Young, NMAA Associate 
Director, at (505) 977-5385 or dusty@nmact.org. 
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